
a 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

WHITE LINING WORKS AROUND 
THE PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
MONDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 08:00 

TO 
THURSDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 17:00 

 
WHITE LINING WORKS WILL BE CARRIED 
OUT THROUGHOUT THE PORT ON THE 
ABOVE DAYS. EXTRA CARE MUST BE 

TAKEN WHILST USING THE PORT 
ROADS. 

 
 
 

DAN DAVIES  21ST SEPTEMBER 2012 
 


